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Dear Policyholder: 

 

Thank you for choosing Arbella for your homeowners insurance.  Your home is your most 
valuable asset, and it is important to know that you are protected in case of a loss.  Arbella 
wants to help you keep your homeowners coverage up to date.   
 
Enclosed you will find three questionnaires: 

• Homeowner Renewal Questionnaire: To be completed by all.  This will notify us of any 
recent changes that you have made to your property. 

• K-9 Questionnaire: To be completed by all who own, keep or care for a dog. 
• Woodburning, Pellet and Coal Stove Questionnaire: To be completed by all who own a 

wood, pellet or coal stove.  
 

Please read and complete the enclosed questionnaires, if applicable and return them to your 
Arbella agent within 14 days of receipt of this letter, at the address listed on the upper right-
hand side.  A window envelope is enclosed to make this easier.   
 

If you have any questions while completing these questionnaires, please contact your agent.  
Our agents are licensed insurance professionals who can advise you on how to protect your 
home and other assets.   
 

As always, Arbella thanks you for your continued business and support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Erin Schaaf 
Director - Personal Lines Underwriting 
Arbella Insurance Group 


